M.

COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8th September, 1939.

Dear 8ir,

I duly received your letter of the S5th instant

regarding the plan of masts and derricks approved for
Messrs. Lindholmens Yard Ko.g64E and note your remarks.

In Teply ave to statébthat, in the circumstances,
the Builders' proposzls will be approved, provided the
shrouds to the mainmast be increased to 43", as suggested
hy you.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

8. Townshend, Esq.,

GOTHENBURG.
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